
CONTESTANT LIASION COMMITTEE 
November 9, 2007 

Kansas City 
 
11 people representing 7 associations attended the committee meeting. 
 
Discussion topics on Friday included proposed rodeo rules changes, rodeo lengths, the 
idea that while performance rodeos are very difficult for the arena crew, they add 
entertainment value to what we do, and the idea that it is important for our rodeos to have 
some latitude to structure their events as appropriate for their local markets.  
 
We support the chute dogging rule changes, except the section regarding crossing the 
path of the animal. Many contestants turn or spin their steers in an effort to get them out 
of the chute. We believe the time limit should remain at 60 seconds. 
 
We absolutely do not support the proposal to eliminate steer decorating.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Amy Griffin for Ty Teigan 


